4-24-24

Received voice mail from Janet Stellmacher of 1121 N. Badger Avenue. Her and her husband Ron have a
home office, Badger Chiropractic, and live above it, which they have for the past 37 years.

She stated that she and Ron are against this proposed Special Use Permit. She stated they have seen a
decline over the years in the behavior of people and stated this is close to the high school. She stated it
would be a bad decision to allow it. She stated this business has a hard time keeping it clean and safe for
people the way it is. For these and a variety of reasons, she feels this would be a bad decision and
unmonitored use as tavern.



